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Kyle,

Pleasure meeting you and thanks for providing additional information for myself.

Confirming your receipt of this inspection.

Take care.

ERIK RINGSAK, P.E. | Civil Department Manager
895 Technology Blvd, Ste 203 | Bozeman, MT 59718
O: 406.586.0262 | D: 406.898.3446 | C: 701.471.1099
www.wwcengineering.com

From: Kyle Bischoff <Kyle.Bischoff@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 6:22 AM
To: Erik Ringsak <eringsak@wwcengineering.com>
Subject: NRC Inspection / WWC Engineering

WARNING: This email originated from an external sender. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments.

Erik,
The NRC conducted an inspection of WWC Engineering on June 27, 2024. As we discussed on
June 27, 2024, the inspection did not identify any violations. The enclosed report presents the
results of this inspection, please maintain a copy of the report for your records.

Please reply to this email confirming your receipt of the inspection report.

Thanks,
Kyle Bischoff
Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
Division of Radiological Safety and Security
Materials Inspection Branch
Office: 817-200-1259
Email: Kyle.Bischoff@nrc.gov




